OKLAHOMA MUNICIPAL LEAGUE, INC.

201 N.E. 23rd Street - Oklahoma City OK 73105
405-528-7515 - 800-324-6651 - 405-528-7560 Fax

Dear OML Member:

The Oklahoma Municipal League (OML) appreciates and values your continued support and
participation in the League.

OML is a member focused organization, and we strive to provide you with the resources that are
needed by your municipality. Below are a few examples of how OML has put revenue back into your

community by our efforts at the Capitol:

« OML led the fight for sales and use tax reform to reduce the retainage fee which provides for

additional funds to remain in your community.
« OML was the leading voice for municipalities for online sales tax reform, bringing over $300

million to the State.

¢ The OML Legal team has been activein legal advocacy for municipal governments in the Court
system as well. This past year OML filed several amicus briefs in cases before the QOklahoma
Supreme Court. Topics included municipal revenue, franchise fees, and a case focusing on

out of boundary municipal water protection.

American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars went directly to Oklahoma municipalities because of OML's
efforts to lobby our Congressional Delegation. Oklahoma municipalities received $237,022,232.00in
federal funds that went straight to municipal budgets. OML continues to assist municipalities with the
management of these funds with ongoing workshops and specialized one-on-one assistance.

In addition to all the incredible work OML does at the State Capitol on your behalf, we continue to
provide the most comprehensive inquiry, research and training programs built to assist your

community for any need.

The Oklahoma Municipal League Board of Directors voted to increase the Service Fees that
municipalities pay to OML. The Board is looking at the long-term health and well-being of the
organization, and to be prepared for future costs they voted for an increase in rates of 5% that will be
implemented over a 5-year period. A Service Fee Committee was established to look at possible
options, and the Board approved their recommendations. This is the first increase in OML’s Services

Fees in a decade.

Together we provide a unified voice for Oklahoma municipalities. The number one ingredient for
success at the legislature and state agencies is a united and collective voice.

We are looking forward to continuing to work with you and your community for the betterment of
Oklahoma cities and towns. Please feel free to contact OML at 405-528-7515 if you have questions

or desire additional information.
Sincerely,

Mike Fina
Executive Director



Invoice

Page 1/1
Invoice 085791
Date 7/3/2023

Oklahoma Municipal League
201 NE 23rd St - Physical

PO Box 268984 - for Payments
Oklahoma City OK 73126-8984

Bill To: NORMAN
201 W GRAY
PO BOX 370
NORMAN OK 73070

[ Purchase Order No. | CustomerID | SalespersonID | Shipping Method | Payment Terms | Req Ship Date | Master No.
lDUE UPON

140500 SHIPPING RECEIPT 7/3/2023 115,191
| Ordered | Shipped | B/O | item Number | ~ Description | Discount | UnitPrice | Ext. Price
1.00 1.00! 0.00/SFEES §2023-2024 OML Annual Service Fees $0.00 $65,000.00§ $65,000.00°
i i _ |Renewal o |

Subtotal $65,000.00

Please return a copy of invoice with remittance Misc $0.00
Tax $0.00

Freight $0.00

Trade Discount $0.00

Total $65,000.00



